The theme for the month of November is “Courage”. 
We certainly hope everyone had the opportunity to view the visual Lightning News.
This week is “Respect and Diversity” week. Mr. Savoie had sent information out to all teachers, please take the opportunity to share this information in Foundations.
Important Dates:
· Get you smile on for tomorrow it is Picture re-take day.
· There is NO school for students this Friday, November 19th. All teachers will be working on your report cards. Since there is no school on Friday there will be no Hot Lunch this week.


Athletics and Activities:
Phys. Ed. classes will be inside this week so please bring a change of clothes and indoor sneakers.
There will be badminton tryouts this week. Each tryout will be from 3:00 p.m. – 4:30 p.m. so please have your drive here by 4:30 p.m. The schedule is as follows:
Tuesday, November 16th – grade 8 boys
Wednesday, November 17th – grade 8 girls
Thursday, November 18th – grade 7 boys
The grade 7 girls and all the grade 6 students will be the following week. If you have questions, please see Mrs. Graham before the tryout!
Attention to all soccer players. Please return your uniform to Mrs. Graham as soon as possible.
Please take the opportunity to look at the table in the front lobby at the Lost and found – there is a table in the front foyer with all the items, please come claim your lost item, whatever is left will go to charity.
Looking for something fun to do on the weekend? On Saturday at 1:30 p.m. the hockey team is playing against the Loch Lomond Legends at the Gorman Arena. Go and enjoy a good game of hockey.


Barnhill Does Their Best – Better Every Single Time.
Have a terrific Tuesday.


